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Villa Grad in Rome
Elise Stankus '21, a junior at Rosemont College

in Rosemont, PA
was invited to travel to Rome

through her involvement in SCHEAP,
Synodality in Catholic Higher Education

in the Archdiocese of Philadelphia.
The group includes about a dozen Catholic colleges

in the Archdiocese.
While there, Elise found time to visit St. Peter's Basilica

and found the statue there of Saint Lucy Filippini.

Click here for a full article about Elise's trip.

Article from the Monitor

https://trentonmonitor.com/news/2023/oct/18/college-student-from-west-trenton-parish-travels-to-rome-for-synod-opener/


Villa Turns 90
(1933-2023)

This section spotlights photos from the
Anniversary mass and reception held on

October 21, 2023.

Top photo: Villa student ambassadors greeted people
as they entered the theatre for Mass.



Second photo: Jane Latini, mother of Joanna Latini '11
catches up with Filippini teacher Sr. Raphael Santitoro.

Third photo: Young alumnae from 2018-2021
gather for dinner after the festivities at school.
(Left to right, Alyssa Romano, Mary Zsolway,
Brianna Palmer, Olivia Quinn, Leigh Machion

and Kate DeHaven).

More photos can be found in future issues
of this alumnae newsletter!







Villa is Hiring

Villa is seeking a substitute music teacher
from January 2024 to March 2024.

Click to view job description.

Please share the link with those who might be interested. Thank you.

Music Teacher Job Description

Yearbooks!
Calling the Classes of

2020, 2021, 2022 and 2023

https://villavictoria.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/11/Music-Teacher-Sub-Position2024.pdf


Did you pick up your senior yearbook?
Please contact the Development Office here

if you need to make arrangements for pick up!

We need Villa Class Agents
Would you like to be the

Villa Class Representative for your class?

Email Enrica Gioè Chrétien, '71 to learn more.

mailto:cwhite@villavictoria.org
mailto:enrica.chretien@gmail.com


Share your update here

Alumnae Basketball Game

Please join us for our annual alumnae basketball game
on Wednesday, December 27, 2023 at 6 pm in the Villa gym!

Use this form to sign up to play, or simply come cheer on our varsity
and alumnae teams!

Reach out to Mary Zsolway '18)
with any questions,

or to change your RSVP status: (609)-658-0752

Sign up for BBall Game

https://villavictoria.org/alumnae/alumnae-questionnaire/
mailto:mzsolway@villavictoria.org
https://forms.gle/W7YQdrMVc91tzTX8A


Have a safe and happy weekend!
Remember Daylight Savings Time!

Connect on LinkedIn
Would you like to connect with your fellow Villa girls? Join our LinkedIn page
here.

Follow us on Social Media
Follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram!
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